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We are happy to announce that Angelwood is opening our sixth 
group home for individuals with developmental disabilities. 
Located close to the Beaches, this large home will be home for 
5 individuals.

In addition to providing long term residential care, a respite 
bedroom will be available for families who care for a loved one 
at home. Respite allows a person to come stay at the group 
home for short periods of time. Sometimes it is an afternoon, 
overnight or weekend. The beaches area has been previously 
underserved for respite services. We are especially glad to be 
able to help families who need this gift of time.



Rick Doran is the General Manager of Arlington Toyota and has volunteered with Angelwood for 
a number of years. Welcome Rick.

Please join us in congratulating Berlynn D. on her new job placement with 
a large national retailer. In preparation for employment, she participated in 
the Angelwood Day Training and Supported Employment programs. 
Volunteering at a local food bank enabled her to sharpen her retail skills 
such as stocking, cleaning, and customer service.

Training through the Angelwood Career Development Center programs 
help adults learn job readiness skills such as mastering tasks, interviewing 
skills and workplace etiquette. Way to go Berlynn!

It is hard to believe that the Angelwood Career 
Development Center is already a year old! Last 
fall, our Adult Day Training program moved in to 
the 5,000 square feet finished area complet-ing 
the first phase.

Enrollment in the program has increased to 33 
participants. Activities include jewelry and soap 
making as well as the production of note cards 
and other original works of art. This program 
helps adults learn meaningful workplace skills 
through the arts-based program. Upon 
comple-tion, Angelwood will be able to increase 
service capacity and offer more quality 
programs for individuals with disabilities.

The CSX Charity Train Ride raised a record 
$91,000.00 for Angelwood. While some of the 
funds will support capital and general needs, 
this money is primarily used to help our 
Summer Day Camp possi-ble. We are very 
grateful for the efforts of everyone involved 
with the CSX Charity Train Ride.


